
Christmas Jumper Day 
 

08/12/2020 
Dear grown-ups, 
 
On Wednesday 16th December, we will celebrate Christmas Jumper Day! This is an 
opportunity for children to come into school decked in their festive finery. Christmas 
jumpers, tinsel, antlers, or any other (reasonable) festive dress is welcome. 
 
No contributions are required, and children are free to attend in their ordinary uniform if 
they so desire.  
 
Matthew Clifford 
Headteacher 
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